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IT 45/09 
 
  
IT – Invitation to IT Forum in Stockholm and Helsinki -  
Correction of time in Helsinki! 
 
 
Nasdaq OMX is pleased to invite you to an IT seminar to be held on Tuesday 19 May 
2009 in Stockholm or Wednesday 20 May in Helsinki. For members located in London 
or continental Europe, bilateral meetings have recently been held. Please contact Paul 
Mulholland +44 (0)20 7065 8016 if you need further information. An IT Forum in 
Copenhagen will be announced later in May to be held in June.  
 
The seminar is targeted primarily at IT personnel, and the objective is to inform about 
our future plans; 
 
Agenda: 
• Nasdaq OMX INET Project 
• Nasdaq OMX CCP Project 
• Nasdaq OMX FIX for SAXESS and CLICK 
• Nasdaq OMX Infrastructure and Connectivity 

- Future requirements and opportunities 
- Verizon Financial Network 

 
Venues: 
Date: Tuesday 19th May 2009 
Time: 14-16 CET (incl coffee break) 
Location: Hotel Anglais, Humlegårdsgatan 23, Stureplan 
 
Date: Wednesday 20th May 2009 
Time: 13-15 Local time (12-14 CET) 
Location: NASDAQ OMX office, Fabiankatu 14, Helsinki 
 
Registration: 
Please register by 15 May 2009 with: 
Stockholm: mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com
Helsinki: ari.peltoniemi@nasdaqomx.com
 
Questions regarding this seminar should be directed to: 
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 65 30 
Ari Peltoniemi, +358 50 582 9628 
 
…or your Technical Account Manager. 
 

Best regards Nasdaq OMX Nordic 
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